
GOLF COURSE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES  MARCH 6, 2018 

PRESENT:  Deborah Moore,  Chryso Lawless,  Bob Smith,  Larry Wise,  Sylvia Stickney 

Deborah Moore called the meeting to order at 7:13 p.m. 

We approved the minutes as amended for November 7, 2017. 

We discussed the RFP for the clubhouse deck repair.  The existing proposals were eliminated by the 
Town Manager.  We asked Jeff  Ritter  to have a structural engineer reviews the deck.  He will ask the 
engineer who is working on the library roof to do an evaluation of the deck structure and what repairs 
need to be done.  

We requested a current statement of the Golf Course revolving Fund from the Town Accountant and she 
has not responded to our request.  

Jason Larramee from Johnson Golf provided a financial summary of rounds played and total revenues by 
category for 12/31/7.   We will request a comparative report for 2014-2016.   

We discussed continuing to repair and improve the cart paths in 2018.   

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:00. 

Submitted by; 

Chryso Lawless 

(these minutes were approved at the 1/23/19 meeting) 


